ACT

AQABA Container Terminal

Our Reference: TOP COM 027 2024
Date: 2024-09-25

Subject: Relocation of ACT offices from Customs Yard (4)

Dear Valued Customers,

We are delighted to share the success of the ACT E-Ticketing
system, which has been pivotal in fulfilling your service
requirements with ACT. This mutual achievement not only
reflects our commitment to excellence but also underscores
our efforts to provide you with a seamless, time-efficient, and
cost-effective service, eliminating the need for physical
attendance at our offices.

Accordingly, we would like to inform you that starting from
01/11/2024, the ACT office at the Customs Yard No. (4) will
be relocated to our offices in the Revenue Departmentin Yard

(9).

This initiative is part of our ongoing efforts to enhance
operational efficiency and improve performance by using E-
Ticketing system.

In case need direct contact, you can call our available
numbers or attend our offices in yard (9) during official
working hours.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Your Sincerely,

Aqaba Container Terminal

Mathias Poulsen
Chief Commercial Officer
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Agaba Container Terminal (Pvt.) company
King Hussein Bin Talal Street

P.O. Box 1944 - Agaba - 7710 - Jordan
Telephone: +962(03)2091111

Fax: +962(03)2039133

APM TERMINALS



